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We hold Peace Road 2019 event in Yaoundé on August 18, 2019. We had 54 participants. Due to the 

political situation in the nation, it was difficult to obtain authorization from the government to do a peace 

march. 

 

So this year, Peace Road was done in a symbolic fashion. Members of FFWPU and YSP joint together to 

do a peace road demonstration at the field of the Cite Verte High School under the theme "Connecting the 

World through Peace." 

 

Our members gathered at the field and sang the Peace Anthem several times and marched round in a 

circle, then concluded with a group photo. It was a good experience and everyone was excited and filled 

with hope that better days are ahead. 

 

 


